
34 If you have a life insurance policy with cash value, consider donating it to the School. Please contact Bob Barr, 
director of gift planning, at 603-229-4875, rbarr@sps.edu; or visit our website at www.sps.edu/plannedgiving.

Chuck Coggeshall ’64  
did it . . . Why not you?

As Chuck Coggeshall ’64 entered his 50th  
Reunion year, he knew he wanted to be part 
of his form’s fund raising efforts. In the final 
analysis, he discovered that by donating an 
unneeded whole life insurance policy to the 
School he could contribute significantly using  
an asset that is often overlooked.

“Thank you also for introducing the idea of  
using the insurance policy this way. St Paul’s 
was a great place for me, and this allows me 
to do something more substantial than I have 
done in the past. As I have said before, it makes 
me feel very good to be able to give more this 
year. Thank you for helping me through it.  
I am very pleased with the end result.”


